## Town of New Marlborough Board of Health Monthly meeting Jan. 14, 2020

The meeting was opened by Chairman, Larry Davis, III, at 6:05 PM with all members: Jack Bellinger, Jordan Chretien and Agent Scott Macfarland present.

Also present was Mark Carson of the Planning Board with a draft of the proposed canabbis regulations. There was some discussion by Mr. Carson on what would be some concerns of the Board of Health on the proposed operation. At this time until there is more definite plans the BOH can only rule on its responsibility as an overseer the town's health by-law.

The previous meeting's minutes were accepted.

Mail was reviewed.

There was no action on the Housing Inspection regarding The Mill River Store. The Store is closing as of Jan 31, 2019.

What has been known as The Konkapot Kitchen has been sold. It will need a Title 5. The meeting adjourned at 7:00 PM. Next meeting will be Feb 7:00A.

Respectfully submitted,

Pia G. Bellinger, Sec.